From: Helena Ferreira_

Sent: 26 February 2019 21:11

To: Planning NN

Cc: alessandra green [EEEEEG—<————

Subject: Fwd: Comments on 2018/5581/P have been received by the council.

Dear Sir or Madam,

Further to the email below from- please find the comments from_
[ RE

We have not been informed by our landlord or agency of the planned works at 59 Greencroft
Gardens and as we have received no assurances to the contrary, we would like to complain
because we do not want any interference with our quicet enjoyment of the property or indeed
our ability to reside at the property during our term of tenancy.

Thank you for your time.

Yours faithfully,

Helena Ferreira, Alessandra Green and David Resch_
On Tue, 26 Feb 2019 at 19:06, Eoin Holland ||| G o

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From:

Date: 26 February 2019 at 19:03:21 GMT

To:

Subject: Comments on 2018/5581/P have been received by the council.

I am commenting on behalf of the tenants of the second floor flat at 59 Greencroft Gardens
NW6 3LL.

Contrary to the following legislation we were not notified by the applicant upon their
application made to the London borough of Camden - Town and country Planning
(Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015 which states:

13.—(1) Except where paragraph (2) applies, an applicant for planning permission must give
requisite notice of the application to any person (other than the applicant) who on the
prescribed date is an owner of the land to which the application relates, or a tenant—

(a) by serving the notice on every such person whose name and address is known to the
applicant;

Comments made by Eoin Holland of 59 Greencroft Gardens, NW6 3LL







